From: Bob Usher

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 2:48 PM

To: Westlake-Power, Barb < bwestlak@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] WARD 13

Please accept this as my opportunity to put my name in the running for ward 13 . As I have been approached by a group of citizens wanting me to consider becoming their councillor. With almost 20 years as CEO/ GM at Covent Garden Market and on the Board of Downtown London as it Chair for many years along with the position of President of Tourism London's Board for three terms .

As a long term resident of London think with my skill set that I would be qualified to take on this responsibility.

Coupled with the fact that I am officially retiring from the market this week and could give fulltime with a clear understanding that I would not run in the next election

Robert (Bob) T Usher CEO/General Manager Covent Garden Market 130 King, Street London ON N6A 1C5